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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 78TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 12, 2003

TO: Honorable Troy Fraser, Chair, Senate Committee on Business & Commerce 

FROM: John Keel, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB1008 by Woolley (Relating to notice of certain applications for alcoholic beverage 
permits and licenses.), As Engrossed

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Alcoholic Beverage Code as it relates to notice of certain applications for 
alcoholic beverage permits and licenses.  The bill would require that a person who submits the 
application for a permit or renewal of a permit provide written notice to the state senator and the state 
representative who represent the district in which the premises is located.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 458 Alcoholic Beverage Commission
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